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Ms. Susan Epstein
Holmes & Starr
Suite 2440
717 Seventeenth Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Denver, CO 80202 TO F01A-81-95

Dear Ms. Epstein:

This is' in partial response to your letter dated March 3,1981, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, five categories
of information pertaining to the Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Power Plant.

With regard to categories one and two of your request, an NRC staff
office provided the enclosed Section 7 from Amendment 22 to the Fort St.
Vrain License.

A search is underway for additional records in light of the telephone
conversation on March 19, 1981, between you and Linda Robinson narrowing
the scope of your request to records related to the specified devices
dating from the reportable occurrence and records related to the Reportable
Occurrence Report. We will notify you as soon as the search is completed.

Sincerely,

,, ga fI |"
.

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
'. Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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